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The Fred Section  
Membersô Meeting and Board Meeting  

We will have a memberôs meeting followed by a 

board meeting at the clubhouse on Tuesday, October 

8th. The meeting starts at 7:30; doors open at 7:00. 

All members are invited and urged to attend both 

meetings. 
 
 
 

                                                          ...Fred Turek  
                                                 Secretary  
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

Presidentõs Message 

Fish Fry & Game Cook 

The Club is having another Fish Fry & Game Cook 

on Sunday October 6th at Sportsmanôs Park. The 

Sportsmanôs Grill will be fired up and ready to grill, 

roast, BBQ or deep fry a variety of fish and game. 

Contact Jim Chakour if you have something you 

would like to add to the mix. I look forward to seeing 

you there. 

 

New ñFullò Members 

At the September meeting the Board approved Jordan 

Schreier, Mike Perry and Chris Walgreen for Full 

Membership. When you see them in the clubhouse or 

on the line please congratulate them on becoming 

Full Members of the Club. 

 

Upcoming Events 

NSC ATA (Trophy Shoot): October 6th 

NSC Game Cook: October 6th 

NSC 2019 Gobble Wobble Shoot: November 14th  

 

New Member Orientation 

The next three new member orientations (informal 

history and workings of the club) will be held at the 

club on Sunday October 13th, Sunday November 10th 

and Sunday December 8th at 10:00 AM. Please RSVP 

to myself at 630-842-0391. The Range Volunteer 

clinic will begin at 11:00 AM on those days. 

Everyone interested in learning how the machines 

work should attend. 
 

                                  é. Jim Monk  
President  
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Training Committee Report  
 
The end of August and into September are the busiest 

training times of the year.  There have been to date 

since August 24th, IDNR Hunter Safety Class at 

Newark, Trap Fundamentals Class, IDNR Field Day 

Class, Conceal Carry Class 16 hr. and 3 hr. 

Renewal.  This coming weekend several members 

will contribute to the Ronald McDonalds' House, 

fund raiser Shoot at Northbrook Sports Range in 

Hainesville, Il.  All  these events to date have turned 

out to be very rewarding and span over 176 

participants and counting. 

 

Our club mission to promote gun safety, and shooting 

sports is working.  The continued support of our 

members, the Park District, and Local Law 

Enforcement has been amazing. 

 

I am happy to report that the IDNR has a new 

director who is trying to reopen closed park resources 

and address the poor state the IDNR has suffered 

from these past years.  The Illinois State 

Conservation Police force just graduated a new group 

of CPOsô and has launched applications for 

more.  (That alone is a miracle.)   Add to that, our 

Governor has allocated 28.4 million to the 

effort.  (Another miracle) 

 

Our last Trap Class for 2019 will be on October 

13th.  I will be transporting all the club guns to the 

club that day.  After the class we could use the help 

of some of our members to do some detailed 

cleaning on them.  After each use, I have 

been cleaning and lubricating them as needed before 

storing them.  We would like to pull the trigger 

groups and give them a good going over before 

storing them for the winter.  I have purchased all the 

materials we need and will have them on 

hand.  Please join us in the garage after the shooting 

portion of the class if you wish to help out. 

 

Again, Thank You all for the continued success we 

share from the training committee. 

 

Be Safe 

Dave Paulinski  
NSC Training Committee Chair 

 
 

F irearm Safety Corn er  
 
As you will see by the training committee report, I 

have had the pleasure and honor to work with several 

different law enforcement branches in our area.  They 

have shared their efforts as instructors, 

apprenticeships for IDNR instructors, CPO's and just 

to sit in on the events.  We have shared spirited 

stories, concerns, and hopes for the law enforcement 

community and it's future. 

 

In our discussions I asked some questions you would 

not read about in the papers or see on the nightly 

news channels.  I am happy to report that 100% of 

them fully support law abiding citizens on the subject 

of Conceal Carry, and In-Home Firearm 

Protection.  The only preamble being "Law Abiding 

Citizens." 

 

I think we can all share in the concerns for their 

efforts and safety in today's spirit we see for lack of 

support, restrictions on their ability to perform their 

jobs, and the bad press.  Having a nephew in the 

Chicago Police force I worry for him every day. (I 

wish he would use my SR40 double stack instead of 

that silly 9mm.) These folks have families, believe in 

what they are doing, and are willing to run towards 

trouble to protect us.  Now they must have degrees in 

order to even enlist. 

 

As I teach in every Firearm Discipline I instruct in, " 

They are our law enforcement, give them the benefit 

of the doubt.  They want to go home and have pizza 

tonight." 

 

One last thing, I asked them if they were ordered to 

start gun confiscation would they do it?  Let's just say 

the answers were very colorful, starting with-Are 

You Nuts? 

 

Be Safe  

Dave Paulinski  
NSC Board 

 

 

 

                   



 






